City of Auburndale

Office of the City Manager AUBURNDALE, FLORIDA 33823 P.O. Box 186

(863) 965-5530
Email: cmo@auburndalefl.com

4-HOUR ETHICS TRAINING
June 13, 2022 - 1:00 P.M.
COMMISSION ROOM/CITY HALL

NOTICE OF SPECIAL WORKSHOP — City Manager Jeff Tillman

On Monday, June 13, 2022, members of the Auburndale City Commission and Community
Redevelopment Agency will meet at 1:00 p.m. for the purpose of completing annual State mandated

ethics training.

Ref. F.S. 286: If an individual decides to appeal any decision made by the City Commission with respect to this meeting, a verbatim
transcript may be requested. If so, the individual should make provision for a transcript to be made at the meeting. Persons with
disabilities needing special Accommodations to participate in this proceeding should contact the City Clerk no later than five days prior

to the proceeding at 968-5133.



